
  

October 24, 2024 

Facility ID: 36536 

  

Peter Ingrassia 

Accreditation Info Contact 

New York Blood Center 

310 East 67th Street 
New York, NY 10065 
 
 
Dear Peter Ingrassia,  

  

This letter is to confirm the current accreditation status of New York Blood Center. Your 

organization is currently in good standing with the AABB and working through the 

reaccreditation process.  

 

Your current Certificate of Accreditation is valid for Donor Center Activities-Community Blood 

Center, Transfusion Activities, Immunohematology Reference Lab Activities, Molecular Testing 

Activities, and Perioperative Activities. The New York Blood Center remains accredited by 

AABB and a new Certificate of Accreditation will be issued upon completion of the accreditation 

process.  

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Accreditation Department at 301-215-

6492 or by e-mail at accreditation@aabb.org.   

  

Sincerely,  

  
Melanie Sloan, MS, MT(ASCP)SBB, CQA(ASQ)  
Director, Accreditation and 
Quality AABB  

 

 

  

 

   


